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Get tickets now for AHS Drama’s fall production “The Foreigner” 
 
ARLINGTON- Tickets are now available for Arlington High School (AHS) 
Drama’s fall production of “The Foreigner.”  
 
This comedy takes place in a fishing lodge in rural Georgia in 1985 where two 
Englishmen, Froggy and Charlie, arrive as guests. Froggy claims that Charlie 
does not understand English. Taking the explanation that he's a non-English 
speaker as fact, the lodge's guests quickly begin revealing their secrets, and 
Charlie soon discovers scandals among some of the residents of the lodge. 
 
“The students have worked really hard on this production and are excited to 
present it to the community,” said AHS Drama Director, Scott Moberly. “We also 
have two former students working on the show. The set was designed by Megan 
Birdsong and the costumes by Parker Gliessman.” 
 
The first production will be held Nov. 3-4 at 7 p.m. Showings will be held the 
following week Nov. 10-11 at 7 p.m. All showings will be held at the Byrnes 
Performing Arts Center at AHS, 18821 Crown Ridge Blvd. in Arlington. Tickets 
are $8 for students and seniors and $10 for all other adults.  
 
Purchase tickets today at www.byrnesperformingarts.org. 
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